
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

It has been an exciting week at Madeley Camp Australia OSHC.  We welcomed new 

children/families to our service and we are only few days away from the coming Holiday Club 

adventures with heaps of fun for everyone. 

In the last two weeks children had opportunities to participate in a range of freely chosen play 

and leisure activities, and we were focused on developing children’s autonomy, 

interdependence, resilience and sense of agency.  Children were open to new challenges and 

discoveries and the learning was promoted through play, interactions, variety of play and 

learning experiences planned and spontaneous. This week challenge was building and 

construction of Lego tower and children showed great creativity and persistence to complete 

their work. 

We also cooked some healthy and delicious food from our Cookbook (recipes available at the 

service).  Most popular were Awesome Anzacs. 

Physical play was part of our everyday routine and most popular play area was Nature 

Playground. 

Please pop in to our OSHC room to see what we are doing or to ask any question you might 

have.  Our friendly team will tour you through the service and provide information should you 

wish to register your child/children for attendance. 

We wish all of the children and families a happy school holiday! 

 


